

Please address reply to:
Department of Epidemiology 44 EAST 23RD STREET, NEW YORK, N. Y. 10010
School of Public Health
University of Michigan
June 15, 1966
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48104

OFFICERS

DWIGHT D. EISENHOWER

Honorary Chairman

of the Board

JOHN D. BRUNDAGE Chairman of the Board

HELEN B. TAUSSIG, M.D. President

LEWIS E. JANUARY, M.D. President-Elect

WRIGHT R. ADAMS, M.D.
JESSE E. EDWARDS, M.D.
WALTER B. FROMMBYER, JR., M.D.
W. PROCTOR HARVEY, M.D.
JOHN R. MAGE
H. WILLIS NICHOLS
LYSLE H. PETERSON, M.D.
CLARENCE B. RANDALL
MONROE J. RATHBONE
Vice Presidents

WILLARD C. BUTCHER
Treasurer

Ross Reid Secretary

ROME A. BETTS

Executive Director

GEORGE E, WAKERLIN, M.D. Medical Director Dr. Henry W. Blackburn Associate Professor Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene University of Minnesota School of Public Health Stadium Gate 27 Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Henry,

As you know, I will be winding up my assignment with the Committee on Criteria and Methods at the end of this month. I want to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your cooperation in the Pooling Project. Your personal assistance in solving the EKG problem certainly meant a great deal to the successful completion of the data collection phase. I am sure you know where we would be if we had to wait for the individual studies to code their EKGs. While often the road has not been a smooth one, I think the end result will justify our efforts.

Aside from working together, it has been a great pleasure for me to become personally acquainted with you. I trust we shall meet from time to time in the future.

Best regards:

Sincerely,

Allen R. My

Allen R. Myers, M.D. Staff Physician Committee on Criteria and Methods Council on Epidemiology American Heart Association

ARM/lem